Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 62 Tuesday, December 11, 2012

Today is a Primetime Day.

Come to WGAL tomorrow night at 6:45 to watch the Brain Busters team take on Ephrata in Round 2 of the show.
M. Doll

If you are scheduled to be in the Manheim Township Internship Program next semester, there will be a mandatory
meeting with Mr. Brenner this Friday (12/14) before school at 7:15 AM in Rm. 009. If you can’t attend the meeting
please stop by Rm. 009 sometime during the week to reschedule. S. Brenner

Students in Spanish 3 & 4 who are interested in a trip to Northern Spain the summer of 2014 should stop in to see
Dr. Mast in room 108. The Early Bird sign up ends on December 12th so please see him ASAP! D. Mast

STUDENT IDs: Any student who had a picture retake on 10/17/12 should stop by the library to pick up their new
Student ID. Students who have never had their picture taken this year and do not have a current ID should stop in the
library any day after 9:30, beginning this week, to get a 2012-2013 school year ID. N. Klein

PENN STATE UNIVERSITY AG SCIENCES VISIT TO MTHS: Jessica Mitchell, a senior at Penn State in the College of
Agricultural Sciences, will be presenting information on the College of Agricultural Sciences at Penn State University on
December 20 during 7th period in the College and Career Center. There are 19 majors and 24 minors within the
College of Agricultural Sciences. She will give an overview of the College and then most likely focus on the Animal
Sciences, Veterinary and Biomedical Sciences, Toxicology, Biological engineering and/or Immunology and Infectious
Diseases majors. If you are interested in attending, please sign up on Naviance under Upcoming College Visits in the
COLLEGES tab for the Penn State University visit. Please print out a Confirmation Page to show to your 7th period
teacher. A. King

Attention Current NHS Members: You must attend ONE of the following meetings after school this week on Tuesday,
or Thursday in room 216 for important announcements and updates. J. Myers

Attention all staff and students: Key Club is holding its annual Toys 4 Tots new toy drive to benefit children in our
community. Donate a brand new, unwrapped toy until Thursday, December 13. Toys 4 Tots boxes are located in the
main office. To all Key Clubbers, if you plan on donating toys, please drop them off in Mr. Aiello's room. D. Aiello

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program for junior and senior years,
applications are due December 15. See Mr. Penner in the IB office (room 200) for more information, or visit
www.mtwp.net/ib. L. Penner

Auditions for Follies Committee Chairpersons! Auditions will be held on December 11 and 13 in Room 162 for
students interested in the following positions: Production Manager, Assistant Production Manager, Head Writer,
Assistant Head Writer, Performance (Actors) Manager, Assistant Performance (Actors) Manager, Acts (Band)
Manager and Assistant Acts (Band) Manager. Please take an application and sign up outside Room 162. Please note
that there are NO ACTIVITY FEES involved with Follies! E. Fritz

Attention All interested Volleyball Players: There will be a volleyball open gym in the Arena on Tuesday, Dec. 18th
7-9 PM. J. Haldeman

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Rifle Conestoga Valley H HS-Rifle Range 4:00
Vgbasket Gov Mifflin H HS-Arena 6:00

K. Raquet



